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From: Philip Goodland 
Sent: 04 March 2024 20:40
To: Licensing
Subject: Variation of premises licence – 057749 – Sandy Cove

Dear Sir/Madam, 
We are writing in support of the licence variation (application 057749) for the following premises: 
Sandy Cove Hotel, Berrynarbor, EX34 9SR 
 
We regularly go to Sandy Cove Hotel to enjoy the beautiful food and views. It would be a brilliant addition to 
the hotel if they were allowed to serve drinks outside so we can continue to enjoy the amazing views. We 
have never had any issues with noise from weddings or other parties in relation to noise. 
Many thanks, 
Phil Goodland 

Orchard Road, Braunton 
Mobile
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